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Stapleford Nursery April 2022
Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back to Stapleford Nursery for the Summer term. I hope you all had a lovely and

restful Easter.

Our learning this term will be based around our core book, ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar.’

We’ll be enticing the children to learn more about the story by having our very own hungry

caterpillars to look after in the room. Please refer to the Topic Web document to read

more specific details of what we will be focusing on in different areas of learning. As

always if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me via the

Nursery email nursery@staplefordprimaryschool.org or in person at the end of the day.

Many thanks,

Lauren Davies

PE/Moat Sessions
As the weather has been changing the children have been extremely excited to identify

the first signs of Spring. We will continue our weekly moat sessions, with the adjustment

of the session now taking place on a Wednesday afternoon. Please ensure you send your

child with their wellies and appropriate clothing.

In our PE sessions the children have been exploring apparatus and different movements.

Our most recent PE sessions have now begun practising ball skills such as throwing and

kicking, which we will continue to focus on for the start of this term. The weekly PE

sessions will be on a Tuesday afternoon. Please send your child in comfortable clothing and

shoes which they can take on and off themselves to promote independence e.g. velcro

instead of laces.
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